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From the Head Teacher 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn Term, 
staff and children are refreshed and ready for another 
learning filled half term.  
 
This week, each year group has further developed their 
scientific knowledge of Animals and their habitats 
through a very exciting visit from The Animal Man.  
     
Children across the school held and learnt all about the 
habitats, food cycles and the natural evolution of insects 
including a tarantula; reptiles including a skink and a  
python; a pair of spiney Tenrecs and a beautiful Chinese 
Wolf.  
   
Our attendance manager, Miss Brandy has held parent 
workshops throughout the week to introduce the new 
'Study Bugs' app. This will enable parents and school to 
communicate more effectivity when pupils are absent 
from school.  Please ensure that if you were unable to 
attend the workshops, you contact the school to register 
your interest for the next session.   
 
Poor attendance is one of the biggest barriers pupil face 
during their education and it is essential that school and 
families work closely together to ensure that pupils  
access a full curriculum so that they can achieve to their 
best potential.  
 
As the weather becomes colder, please ensure that  
children are sent into school with warm coats, hats and 
gloves - label them with a clear name and class so that 
they can be returned if lost.  
 
The next 2 weeks are also filled with fun learning  
opportunities including visits to places of worship,  
football, cricket, yoga and Kabaddi!  
 
 
Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

@stanton_bridge 

 

 
School Stars 

 
May I congratulate our children who gained 

  
School star status for Fantastic Hand Writer 

 
1F: Alia   1B: Rui 
  
2N: Darren   2L:  
  
3B: Nuraz   3W: Eric 
  
4S: Fatima   4J: Gerrad 
  
5B: Racheal   5S: Dahen 
 
6M: Don    6G: Najya 

 
School Stars 

 
May I congratulate our children who gained 

 
School Star status for Resilient Learner 

 
 1F: Nasru   1B: Azan 
 
 2N: Dhruv   2L: Kelly 
 
 3B: Daniel   3W: Yazmina 
 
 4S: Calep   4J: Harkuwar 
 
 5B: Leon   5S: Leonel  
 
 6M: Ronya   6G: Hibo 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
Half-term  
 
Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January 2025 
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@stanton_bridge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

, ad 
following details in your email: 

Preferred workshop date, Your name, address, 
postcode, parents email  

 
Admin 

 
Contact Information - It is your responsibility as a parent to 
ensure the school office are notified of any change in contact 
details, such as address, telephone number or email address. 
This is to enable us to get in touch with you in an emergency 
but also to ensure you are receiving communication from 
school through all these platforms. 
 
Dinner money— Reminder the new price per day will be 
£2.50. This needs to be paid daily or weekly. If you have 
an outstanding balance, your child must bring in a packed 
lunch until this balance has been cleared. 
 
Free School Meals - If you a receive a letter from the coun-
cil stating your child is eligible for free school meals you must 
bring this into the office to allow us to update our system. 
 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child must be 
present on the school playground ready to be taken to class by 
their teacher. Please also ensure that you are collecting your 
child on time at the end of the school day.  
Any late drop off/collections will result in a fine.  
 
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to  
ensure that your child attends school everyday. If for any 
reason your child can not attend school, you must inform the 
school office.   
 
Uniform - Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct 
uniform. This can be purchased from the school office on a 
Thursday, order forms will need to be completed beforehand. 
  
 
A polite reminder to all parents that appropriate attire must 
be worn when dropping and collecting your child to school.  
Dressing gowns and nightwear are not appropriate.  
 
On the first incident you will be spoken with and repeated     
inappropriate dress code will result in a ban.  
 
It is an expectation that as a parent of a pupil of Stanton 
Bridge, you will fully engage with the schools policies and  
procedures in supporting your child’s education.  
 

 
Parent Code of Conduct  

 
 

* Be polite to others no raised voices, screaming or shouting. 
* Contribute to a positive school environment 
* Act as positive role models. 
* Work together with to staff to resolve issues or concerns. 
 
Can all parents ensure you adhere to the above code of conduct 
whilst on school premises, if other family members or friends are 
attending on your behalf please ensure they are also made aware.  
Failure to adhere to the above is likely to result in a ban from 
school premises. 
 
 
All communication from parents should be respectful and  
socially acceptable. 
Due to health and safety protocols please do ensure that your 
child is not playing on the school’s equipment when collecting them. 
Thank you. 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for Autumn 1 - Week 8 are: 
 

1st Place: Mrs Good 6G 
 

 2nd Place:  Mrs Madre 6M 
 

3rd Place: Mr Brown 5B 
 

Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to school 
every day to ensure your class scores the  

highest number of points possible to win the race. 
 

It is also important not to be late! 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for Autumn 2 - Week 1 are: 
 

1st Place: Mrs Madre 6M 
 

2nd Place: Miss Bibi 3B 
 

3rd Place: Miss Johal 4J 
 

Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to school every 
day to ensure your class scores the  

highest number of points possible to win the race. 
 

It is also important not to be late! 


